Press release: Foreign Secretary
statement on Kenyan elections

Tuesday was an historic day for Kenya, with millions of Kenyans turning out
to vote in the general election. The United Kingdom warmly congratulates
President Kenyatta on his re-election. The UK and Kenya are longstanding
friends and close partners. We look forward to building on our strong
relationship, working together to advance our shared prosperity and security
and to support Kenya’'s development, for the benefit of all.

We commend the people of Kenya for their commitment to democracy and salute
those who worked tirelessly and courageously towards holding credible
elections, often in difficult circumstances. In the spirit of President
Kenyatta’s words yesterday, now is the time for Kenyans to work together in
peace to build their nation and forge their shared future. We join the Kenyan
people in mourning those who have died, calling on those with influence to
exercise restraint at this difficult time to ensure calm, and to honour the
Kenyans who turned out in such number to vote to determine their future.
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